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LearnedNews

Bogor/Leiden/UNESCO course on Plant taxonomy

Next November the 5-weeks Bogor/Leiden course on Plant taxonomy and ecology (spon-

sored by UNESCO and the MacArthur Foundation) is due to be organised again in Bogor.

SE Asian botanists (from Vietnam, Laos and Cambodia to Papua New Guinea) with a BSc

level and knowledge of English, who are interested in taxonomy and flora revisions, are

welcome. Further informationcan be obtainedfrom Dr. Dedy Darnaedi (BO).


